
Councilmembers, 

Hopefully you have read the already submitted public comments concerning SVdP, 
especially Kate’s last one.  Surly, 4 out of 5 of you have. 

Obviously, there are massive problems with this project given the changes and 
uncertainties from the Federal government and other sources.  There are so many outright 
lies.  We need to hire a fact checker! 

Now, THIS is where asking A LOT of questions would be a good idea.  And then creatively 
getting our city out of this fiasco.   

Mary Cone 

Sebastopol 

 

 

 

  


